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Booster Meeting Minutes        5/31/16 

Attendees: Ruth O’Donnell, Sally Olsen, Thom Brazel,  Amy Primm, Vira Grimm, Mark Rodgers,     

Scott Mansfield, Beth Ann Skinner, Joy Kennedy, Jeff Grimm, Donna Guenther, Dave Soose,        

Christine  Valenta, Nicholas Stockert  

Call to Order 

Approval of Minutes 

 May 4th meeting minutes were approved 

2016 Fall Budget 

 Discussion of increase in budget  

Old Business 

 Race 

• Advanced registration was up by 50  

• 135 less walk up registration 

• Still waiting for checks to clear and refund of insurance for final total and profit 

Picnic 

• 120 people attending 

• Games and activities planned 

• Chicken provided by boosters 

• Thom providing hot dogs 

Fundraisers 

• Car Wash Dates:  June 18, July 16, August 27 

Student signups will be required to limit the number of participants 

during each time slot. Signups will be available on line 
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• Profit for Car wash on May 14 was $328. Business was slower than usual.  

Monies will go directly to student accounts. 

• $100 from each band member for Raffle is due on first day of band camp in August. 

• August 12-21 will be 5 Below fundraiser.  Flyer must be presented to earn 10% of 

sales. 

• Upcoming fundraisers – Hoagie sale, Jason Deli 

Mr. Rodgers 

• Mini Band Camp was successful with 40 new vibrant kids 

• Juniors and Seniors as section leaders 

• AAA for PIMBA 

• Any student who was missing paperwork that was due by Mini Band Camp has 

their name posted in band room 

• Proposal for possibility of Music Department Trip to Nashville.  Cost would be 

around $600-650.  Possible sights would be Country Music Hall of Fame and    

Grand Ole Opry.  

 

New Business 

• Online Forms are Due June 7 

• Returning to using Competition Pledge Sheets for this year 

• World Vision volunteer opportunity will be July 8 

• Discussion of using more social media for remainders and updates 

 

Upcoming Meeting Date 

Email will be sent in August for date and location of August meeting 

Adjournment at 8:05 
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